THIS IS A DECISION PAPER 
TO: Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
FROM: Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
DATE: April 13, 2018 
SUBJECT: Rename the Chief of Student and Staff Support Officer/Deputy Superintendent position
FACTS:  In 2016, the board approved merging the Associate Superintendent of Human Resource position and Associate Superintendent of Student Services positions to create the Chief of Student and Staff Support Officer/Deputy Superintendent.
DISCUSSION:  We continually explore ways to maximize the efficiency and effectiveness of the district.  One way to impact efficiency is to study our administrative job responsibilities and streamline our work where possible.  We have worked hard to realign positions making sure responsibilities were not being duplicated. At this time, I am recommending the Chief of Student and Staff Support Officer/Deputy Superintendent be renamed Chief Support Officer.  The position will be a 240 day position with the same increment as the other Chief Officers in the. Changing this position will save the district $5,000.
RECOMMENDATION:
I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve renaming the Chief of Student and Staff Support Officer/Deputy Superintendent to Chief Support Officer. 
RECOMMENDED MOTION:
I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve renaming the Chief of Student and Staff Support Officer/Deputy Superintendent to Chief Support Officer effective August 1, 2018.  
